
Questions received on February 3, 2021 - - - Responded on February 4, 2021 
 

1. Page 7, #20 - Please confirm if the new Fire Station Alerting system will tie into the stations 
existing PA systems or replacing them.  If the PA is to be replaced, please confirm if for all 
stations and if not, please specify the station #s for those that will be replaced. 
 
This is one reason why the pre-bid meeting and site visits are mandatory.  With having the 
need to include a total of 9 stations, each station has different equipment currently installed 
which the vendor will need to verify while on-site. 
 
This was also answered in the previously submitted questions which was emailed to all 
vendors as well as posted on the ECDC website (http://www.east-central.org/request-for-
proposal-fire-station-alerting-system/  ) 
 

2. Would it be possible for East Central to provide station drawings with room descriptions prior 
to the station site visits? 
 
Drawings will be sent to all vendors who received the RFP packet by close of business on 
02/04/2021. 
 

3. Page 2, Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting – Due to COVID and some companies travel being 
restricted at this time to be safe, will there be a conference bridge set up for those wanting to 
attend the Pre-Bid virtually?  If so, will the conference bridge information be sent via email or 
an addendum? 
 
No virtual option is available, pre-bid meeting and site visits are mandatory. 
 

4. Phonetic pronunciations for the two street names: 
 
Fauquier – Fa kwee air 
 
Raritan – Rare it ton 
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